

NATIONAL DRINKING WATER WEEK
WHEREAS,  
Water is a defining part of our past, present and future; and 
WHEREAS, 
Water is a basic and essential need of every living creature; and

WHEREAS, 
Our health, comfort, and standard of living depend upon an abundant supply of safe drinking water; and

WHEREAS, 
We are all stewards of the water infrastructure upon which future generations depend; and
WHEREAS, 
The citizens of the City of Roswell should have a safe and dependable supply of water both now and in the future; and

WHEREAS, 
The Roswell water system has won the Georgia Association of Water Professionals Water Plant Gold Award four years in a row; and
WHEREAS, 
We are calling upon each citizen to help protect our source of water from pollution, practicing water conservation, and getting involved in local water issues.
NOW, THEREFORE, I, Jere Wood, Mayor of the City of Roswell do hereby proclaim May 2nd – 8th, 2010 as National Drinking Water Week and ask all the citizens of the City of Roswell to recognize and participate in this national event. 
In witness whereof, I hereunto set my hand and caused the seal of the City of Roswell to be affixed this 2nd day of May, 2010.  



       JERE WOOD, MAYOR 






